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Ref 
Policy C12 
 
To whom it may concern 
In reference to policy C12 
The proposed building of 2000 new homes in the Blean area I would like to object to this in the strongest form 
possible by this email. 
Where I can appreciate new homes are required, the logistics of this project does not make sense on so many levels. 
I have lived in the Rough common area since 1978 and have seen it’s roads over time change from being a quiet 
rural area to a busy congested rat race where speed limits are ignored and pressure& emissions on the roads are at 
breaking point. Adding potentially 2000 + more cars onto our roads would be more or less a complete suffocation. 
I would recommend someone pay a visit to Rough Common Road in the morning where you will see the 
overcrowding of this small narrow village . 
Another point I wish make is to protect the heritage of the land where this developement will be build , and the 
wildlife that inhibits the area will be destroyed forever 
 
My name is 
Damian Ashton 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




